
Free  tax  preparation  for
South Shore residents
Through  the  AARP  Tax-Aide  Program,  California  and  Nevada
taxpayers  of  all  ages  with  low-to-moderate  incomes   may
receive free tax return preparation.

There is no appointment necessary.

Bring your Social Security card, photo ID, 2017 tax return
documents, and a copy of your 2016 tax return. All tax returns
are prepared and filed on site with no cost to the taxpayer.

The  last  client  is  taken  30  minutes  before  closing.  The
service  is  available  Feb.  8-April  14  on  Thursdays  from
10am-3pm, Fridays 9am-2pm, and Saturdays 9am-2pm at the South
Lake Tahoe Senior Center, 3050 Lake Tahoe Blvd.
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